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Greetings Lions, 
 
I continue to hear about great service projects happening in our MD.  Reported 
service is not an accurate reflection of the service rendered in our MD. 
 
Reported Service numbers are down so far this year.  This is probably due to the 
difficulty in reporting on the MyLion app.  LCI has been working on the problems.  
Patience is appreciated.  At this time reporting on the computer version of MyLion 
seems to be much more successful than on the smart phone app.   
 
Please continue to encourage your clubs to report as best they can. Please 
encourage them to go back and try again occasionally so they will be aware of 
when the system works.  Please rest assured that LCI is working to solve the 
issues.  Service reporting is very important to our organization at every level.  
Please continue to express appreciation for the service our Lions render to their 
communities. 
 
Respectfully, 
Crystal Walk 
GST 
 
 
 
 
 
 


